
 

Date: 16/01/2024 

C34 (2023-24) 

To 

School Parents (Grades Junior KG & Senior KG), 

Ref: Cleanliness Drive 

 

Dear Parents,  

This is to inform you that our tiny tots will be visiting Bhatye Beach on Friday, 19th 

January 2024 as a part of their field trip. The purpose of this visit is to participate in a 

cleanliness drive, intending to teach our children that “Cleanliness is next to 

Godliness”.  

 

The objectives of this field trip are: 

 to instil good habits and values from an early age 

 to take responsibility of their surrounding 

 to make a positive impact on the environment 

 to develop social skills by promoting teamwork and cooperation. 

 

Please ensure that your child carries the following things: 

 Cap 

 Comfortable footwear preferably sports shoes 

 Handkerchief 

We will provide masks and gloves to all the learners in the school. 

We would appreciate it if you could discuss the importance of cleanliness with your 

child and encourage them to actively participate in the cleanliness drive. 

This field trip is scheduled within school hours and hence no change in bus and school 

timings. 

 

Yours Truly 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

  Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 


